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Re Unit History Project.

Apropos to the editorial on the above we are asking for your help. Assuming you have a copy of Colin Doig's book, here is a way you can: -

If you are aware of any errors or omissions (and there are plenty) please let us know in writing. Your name may have been overlooked altogether or be shown in the wrong section. Getting the nominal rolls for each campaign spot on is important.

Members are welcome to send in an account of any action or humorous incidents they may have been involved in. This applies in particular to the New Guinea or New Britain Campaigns for which we are light on for information.

It would also help if you provide your army number, date of birth, rank and which section you served in say by June of this year.

Any suggestions or ideas you may have which will help the book along are welcome.
No money or orders for books is required at this early stage.

So put your thinking caps on now, we need your help!

Jack Carey.
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